
Hello Fellow Music Educators!

My name is Falane Gerritsen and I am your Idaho Orff Schulwerk President! I am so excited to 
be volunteering for this wonderful organization at this capacity. I always look forward to seeing 
all of my friends and learning fun new things to bring to the classroom at our workshops. 


I can’t tell you how invaluable Orff Schulwerk has been to my teaching. My students love every 
lesson that is inspired by the Orff method. It has really helped me to be a more confident 
teacher, and to be able to create things that really fit my students. And my students have 
become wonderful creators as well.


I encourage you to join AOSA as it will give you so many tools to succeed as a music educator. 
I am so excited to see you all at our workshops through out the year. 


If you need anything please don’t hesitate to contact me!


Best Wishes,

Falane Gerritsen

IOSA President

Christine Donnell School of the Arts


gerritsen.falane@westada.org


